
THE WINNER IS....

  B R O C K  M I N O R  H O C K E Y  A S S O C I A T I O N                    I S S U E  # 3   D E C E M B E R   2 0 2 3   

Brock Minor Hockey Monthly

NEWSLETTER
Our second Rafflebox draw of the season was
held today, December 1st from November ticket
sales. The total pot this month was $8,345.00!
With the winner taking home $4,172.50!  We
would like to thank all those that bought tickets
so far, your contributions to the 50/50 draw
help Brock Minor Hockey pay for our game day
operations (Referees & Timekeepers). The
winner will be contacted by email or phone.                                

Rafflebox
Top 3 Fundraisers!

https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/brock-mha

T I C K E T  N U M B E R :  
C - 2 9 6 7

S U S A N  S N O W
L I S K A

A WILD thank you to our Mini Board Sponsors! 

1st Place: Charlie Dowswell
raised $440 - wins a $50

Sport Chek gift card

2nd Place: Denver Sleep
raised $340 - wins a $25

Sport Chek gift card

3rd Place: Jayden
Zablocka raised $310 -

wins a $25 Sport Chek gift
card.

https://www.rafflebox.ca/raffle/brock-mha


H A P P Y  N E W  Y E A R !

R E G I S T E R  T O D A Y !  

Special Message

Future Stars Youth Hockey Camp
Beaverton Town Hockey League in association with
Brock Minor Hockey would like to extend an invitation
to U9 & U11 Brock Minor Hockey players to register for
the BTHL Future Stars Skills Camp.  
The camp will be taking place December 27th, 28th &
29th from 9am to 4pm at the Foster Hewitt Memorial
Community Centre.  Lunch and a jersey will be
provided to each player participating in the camp.
The cost of the camp is a $50 non-refundable fee. 
There is a total of 50 spots available, 25 spots for the
U11 division and 25 spots for the U9 division. If
registration surpasses the spots available, spots will
be filled by lottery. 
Registration will be opening Monday December 4th
and will close December 13th. Please do not pay until
you have received confirmation of acceptance to the
camp. Players awarded a place in the camp will then
be required payment by December 18th.   If payment
is not made by this date your players spot will no
longer be held and we will offer a spot to another
player. Proceeds from registration will be donated to
the Brock Community Food Bank.
Register today on Brock Minor Hockey’s Website!

Dear Brock Wild Families,
As we find ourselves on the brink of the holiday season, I want to take a moment to reflect on the successes and joys
we've experienced together in our local hockey community. As President of BMHA, I am thrilled to report that our season
is off to an outstanding start, and I couldn't be prouder of the achievements of our teams and players thus far.
Across all age groups, our teams have demonstrated exceptional skill, determination, and sportsmanship. I am delighted
to share that we have seen numerous tournament finalists, with a few teams proudly claiming championship titles. Our
regular season record as an association is an impressive 66-29-11, boasting a win percentage of 0.622 – a testament to
the dedication and hard work of our players, coaches, and player development team alike.
One of the highlights of this season has been the successful return of our skills sessions, including specialized goaltender
clinics. These sessions are not just about developing skills but also allowing more ice time to foster a love for the game.
Seeing the smiles on the kids' faces every time they step onto the ice, reaffirms that the essence of what we do as a
hockey executive, is driven by the joy it brings to our young athletes.
I am pleased to announce a special opportunity for our U9/U11 players during the holiday break. The Beaverton Town
Hockey League has organized a Youth Holiday Hockey Camp, and we are excited to support this initiative. More details
can be found within this newsletter, and we encourage our young players to take advantage of this fantastic opportunity
to further hone their skills.
As always, your feedback is invaluable to us, and I want to again emphasize the importance of your input in shaping the
future of our association. Whether positive or constructive, your thoughts help us improve. Please take a moment to
share your feedback via our website – we genuinely appreciate your input.
As we approach the holiday season, on behalf of the BMHA, I want to extend our deepest gratitude to the entire Brock
Wild community for your unwavering support. May your holidays be filled with warmth, joy, and cherished moments.
Wishing you all a safe and happy holiday season!
See you in the new year!
Matt Gross President, BMHA



Congratulations 
T E A M  S P O T L I G H T S  

Congratulations to the U13LL & U15LL white
teams on there recent successes at the
Mariposa Tournament, November 3rd to 5th.
Both teams went 3-0 in the round robin to
advance to the semi finals. 

U 1 3 L L

The Wild faced off with Mariposa Lightening
Blue in a close Championship game with the
final result a 4-3 victory for the Wild!  

U 1 3 L L U 1 5 L L  W H I T E  

The U13LL Wild, sponsored by Ross Doble Inc.,
took the win in the semi-finals against Lindsay
Muskie’s Black, 2-0, to earn themselves a spot
in the finals! 

The U15LL White team, sponsored by Thorah
Insurance Brokers, took the win in the semi-
finals against Newmarket Vegas, 3-0, to
advance to the finals against Sturgeon
Thunder White. Brock took the win 2-0.  

Congratulations to both teams on an
undefeated Mariposa Tournament!

 Congratulations to the U18C team, sponsored
by Brown & Brethour Insurance, who recently
returned home with a silver medal from the
International Silver Stick Tournament in
Wasaga Beach on November 11th & 12th. The
team advanced to the Championships after 2
wins and a loss in round robin, then facing
Shelburne Wolves in the finals.  Congrats
Team!

U 1 8 L LU 1 3 L L

 Congratulations to the U13LL team, sponsored
by Ross Doble who recently returned home
with a silver medal from the International
Silver Stick Tournament in Haliburton on
November 25th & 26th. The team advanced to
the Championships after 3 wins in the round
robin, a win the semi’s. They then faced Apsley
Flames in the finals in a tough 5-4 loss.
Congrats Team on your silver medals!



C O N T A C T  U S  T O D A Y !

Volunteers Needed
Food Booth

THANK YOU to our current Food Booth volunteers who have dedicated time into keeping
both the Beaverton & Cannington Food Booth open so far this season. 
Are you a student looking for volunteer hours? or do you enjoy volunteering in the  
community or with youth sports? Volunteering with one of the Food Booths might be for
you! 
For more information please reach out to our Fundraising Manager Melissa  at:
melissa.foley1@gmail.com, we are currently looking for volunteers for both the Rick
MacLeish Memorial Arena in Cannington and 
the Foster Hewitt Memorial Community Centre 
in Beaverton.

R I C K  M A C L E I S H  M E M O R I A L
A R E N A ,  C A N N I N G T O N

Photo 
Day

December 4th

December 11th

U5 & U7 photos will be in January, more information to come
at a later time.

Cash Calendar draws begin this month &
continue to the end of March! Late submitting
your stubs? Thats ok, any that come in after
the draw starts will be entered as soon as
possible. 
For more information on Cash Calendars in
general and for a list of winners, please see
the Brock Minor Hockey website, winners will
also be posted on our facebook page!

Fundraising
Cash Calendars

Printing sponsored by Brethour Financial &
The Lodwick Team.

 G O O D  L U C K !

U9LL White
Photo Time Ice Time

U9LL Black
4:30pm 5-6pm

U11LL White
U11LL Green 5:30pm 6-7pm

U18LL
U18 Rep 7:30pm 8-9pm

Photo Time Ice Time

U9LL Green
U9LL Red

U11 Rep
U13 Rep

U15LL White
U15LL Green

U13LL

4:30pm

5:30pm

6:30pm

7:30pm

5-6pm

6-7pm

8-9pm

7-8pm

https://brockminorhockey.com/Pages/3320/Cash_Calendars/


November Rafflebox Winner Drawn
December Rafflebox Tickets Sales Open
Cash Calendar draws begin
Terra Cotta Cookie Dough pickup between 4-6pm

Picture Day 

Picture Day

Ice break (no practice or game ice)

 Future Stars Hockey Camp

Last day to purchase December Rafflebox Tickets

Welcome to 2024!!

December 1st

December 4th

December 11th

December 24th to January 2nd

December 27, 28, 29th

December 31st

January 1st

W W W . B R O C K M I N O R H O C K E Y . C O M

|    Brock Minor Hockey Association

Upcoming Dates

brockmhsecretary@gmail.com

B R O C K  M I N O R  H O C K E Y  A S S O C I A T I O N
P O  B O X  6 9 1
B E A V E R T O N ,  O N  
L 0 K  1 A 0

Questions?

C O N T A C T  U S

mgross.bmha@gmail.com

S T A Y  T U N E D !  

C O N G R A T U L A T I O N S !

Top Sellers!
Thank you to the TOP sellers of the Terra

Cotta Cookies Fundraiser!
1st Place: Noah C. 

- Brock Wild water bottle, giant Cookie
2nd Place: Brody R./ Jack J. 

- Brock Wild water bottle
Brock Minor Hockey will reach out with your prizes!

https://brockminorhockey.com/

